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M E M O R A N D U M  

TO:  Sheila Converse, Executive Secretary 

  Faculty Senate 

 

FROM: Becky Bitter, Registrar’s Office 

FOR:  Academic Affairs Committee 

DATE:  10 December, 2015 

SUBJECT: Proposal to Revise Rule 43 

 

At its meeting on December 8, 2015, AAC approved the following proposal to revise Rule 43 in order to bring 

the language into alignment with current practice where the student applies once, not twice, to have credit 

restored under the rules provisions:   

43.  Former WSU students, dismissed under any academic deficiency rule, who have not been enrolled 

at WSU for four years or more may request at the time that they apply for readmission and reinstatement 

that all previous WSU work be disregarded. This includes all credits and grade points earned. Once the 

student is officially enrolled following the first day of the term, the student’s transcript will be marked 

to indicate that the previous work is not considered as credit earned. After completion of 15 semester 

hours of course work with a cumulative grade point average of 2.0 or higher at WSU, the student may 

petition to restore prior credits earned in courses graded C or better will be restored. If approved, only 

Only the courses and credit, not grades or grade points, will be restored. Requests for reinstatement and 

petitions for credit restoration for former WSU students will be considered by the Review Board in the 

Academic Success and Career Center on the Pullman campus, WSU Online, or designated office on 

other campuses. 

The proposal is supported by the Academic Success and Career Center. 

At this time, Faculty Senate review and approval is recommended, to be effective fall 2016. 


